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     Educate   Protect   Love   Serve 

Please share this Newsletter with your child. All newsletters can 
be found on our website: http://www.st-marys-bod.eschools.co.uk/

Safeguarding 

If your child is poorly, has a medical appointment 

or is absent for any other reason it is imperative 

you phone the school office by 9am and leave a 

message (Option 1) to let us know your child is safe 

with you.  Failure to do this will result in texts or 

phone calls from us and possibly a home visit. 

Thank you. 

Attendance Update 
For period  13th Oct—1st Dec 
Whole School Attendance: 91.0% 
Class with highest attendance:   Year  2 = 92.7% 
Class with lowest attendance:    Year 1 = 88.2% 

Year 1 Superheroes   

Bodmin Fire Service came in to 
talk to Year 1 as part of their 
topic on superheroes.  Our 
thanks to the team who gave 
their time to visit school. 

Smoking with Children in the car is Illegal.  
 
“This legislation is a landmark in protecting chil-
dren from second hand smoke. Smoking just a 
single cigarette in a vehicle exposes children to 
high levels of air pollutants and cancer-causing 
chemicals like arsenic, formaldehyde and tar, 
and people often wrongly assume that opening 
a window, or letting in fresh air, will lessen the 
damage.” said Professor Dame Sally Davies, 
Chief Medical Officer. 

Children in Need 

Raised £485.81 !! 

Fantastic effort 
from everyone.   

 

Many 
thanks 
to you 
all for helping your 
children dress up, or-
ganise stalls and donat-
ing to this important 
charity.  

Lateness 

These cold and dark morn-

ings are a trial for us all but 

please remember the im-

pact of arriving late to 

school.  If pupils miss the classroom door open-

ing, they have to report to the office, registra-

tion is missed, learning is disrupted for other 

pupils, learning time lost and catering for late 

orders difficult.  Please try to be on time, class-

room doors are open between 8.45—8.55am. 

Bodmin Lights Up ! 

Join Year 5 & 6 in Bodmin Friday 

evening at 6pm for the Lights-Up 

parade!  Pupils have been working 

very hard to make ship lanterns and 

learn songs for the parade! 

http://www.st-marys-bod.eschools.co.uk/website


Food & Farming Roadshow 

Pupils from Yr R—6 learnt all 
about where our food comes 
from on the farm, some of 
the processes it goes through 
to make ingredients and then 
used them to bake flapjacks!  
A great learning experience 
for them all with a real hands
-on approach. 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday Sunday 

4  -Last week of 
Clubs 

Yr 5 & 2 Forest 
School—last session 

KS1 Dress Rehearsal 

 

5 

10am Choir at 
Sainsbury   

1.45 KS1 Perfor-
mance 

6pm St Petroc’s 
Church Concert 

6 

10.30 Whole 
School Mass in 
Church 

1.45 KS1 Perfor-
mance 

7  

 

School Closed to 
pupils 

8 

8.15 Choir singing on 
Pirate FM  - tune in! 

5pm FOS Christmas 
Fayre in School. 

After School Clubs 
End. 

9 10 

11    NO CLUBS 

1.45 Early Years 
Christmas play 

12    13 

KS2 Christmas Per-
formance 1.45 & 
6pm. 

14 

Yr 6 Bikeability 

10.30 Early Years 
Nativity Play 

Swimming Yr 4 & 5 

15 

Save the Children 
Christmas Jumper 
Day 

Yr 6 Bikeability 

16 17 

18 

Yr 5 & 2 Forest 
School 

19 

Christmas Dinner & 
Party Day 

20 

 

2pm - School Ends 

Happy Christmas 
to you all!  

21 

 

Christmas Holidays 

 23 24 

Headteacher’s special mention to:   
 

All our amazing writers throughout school—such brilliant progress! 

-  -  -  -  -  -  -  -  -  -  -  -  -  -  -  -  -  -  -  -  -  -  -  -  -  -  -  -  -  -  -  -  -  -  -  -  -  -  -  -  -  -   

Is your child interested in playing Rugby?   

Bodmin Junior Rug-

by Club are offering 

a free taster session 

at Bodmin Rugby 

Club on Sunday be-

tween 10am—11am  

Open to all children aged 4—11years  

Enquiries at bodminjuniorrugby@outlook.com 

  Poppy Appeal 

A huge £206.76 was raised 

by our school for Poppy Appeal!  Again, thank 

you to everyone who contributed. 

Year 6 have all passed their Level 1 Bikeability 

and are working towards their Level 2.  Well 

done to everyone for taking part and achieving 

your Bikeability awards. 

FOS Christmas Fayre! 

Next Friday 8th December at 5pm!  
Any donations of Chocolate and/or 
general prizes for our Tombola would be greatly 
appreciated!  Don’t forget your raffle tickets! 


